OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 142018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2656 without my signature.

This bill requires towing and storage facilities to accept a debit card as a form of payment
and allows licensed repossessors to collect vehicles from these facilities.

Current law allows a registered owner, a legal owner or an owner’s agent to claim an
impounded vehicle. It is unclear to me why licensed repossessors should be added to this
list.

Sincerely,
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